
 

 

COACH’S REPORT GIVEN BY COACH WHITE 

Coach reported that C.J. Feller has been hired as a varsity coach.  C.J. brings great experience and we are 

excited to have him as part of the team.  Coach White will be the defensive coach for the 2018-19 season and 

Coach Knock will be the offensive coach for the 2018-19 season.  Non-District assignments should be released 

next week and the off season schedule should be done by the middle to end of February. 

Coach talked about holding a football camp for moms!  It will be a fun time for moms to learn more about the 

game of football and possibly get to put on some equipment and run through some drills.  There will be a 

small fee to be determined with proceeds going to a local charity. 

TREASURER’S REPORT GIVEN BY BETHANY BEATTY  

Treasurer reported that after paying the final invoices for apparel, we are looking good for the startup of the 

2018-2019 season.  At our last meeting, Coach White presented some requests for items for the program; it 

meeting approved the purchase of two smaller tackling rings, two equipment trunks on wheels, and one water 

cooler. 

Since we are having issues getting the sunglasses at an affordable price for the Coach’s gifts, we decided to 

switch directions and purchase an extra water cooler at the request of the coaching staff.   

BOOSTER CLUB REPORT GIVEN BY THERESA HARRISON 

As volunteer opportunities are emailed out, it is imperative to the program that football parents sign up to 

help.  Our football budget is based solely on booster club memberships, the sale of benchwarmer tickets, and 

these volunteer spots.  If we want the program to be able to purchase must needed equipment for our children, 

we have to make sure we are filling these spots before other sports and fine arts fill them up. 

2018-2019 FSG BOARD MEMBERS AND COMMITTEE CHAIRS 

We voted in the new Board Members for 2018-19 season they are as follows: 

President-Jeff McGuire 

Vice President-Dustin Vis 

Treasurer-Bethany Beatty 

Secretary/Communications-Alison Vis 

Committee Chairs: 

Apparel-Kelly Jacobs 

Food-Open (Please contact one of the board members if you are interested).  You will receive great notes from 

previous years and help from the previous food chair.   
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COMMUNITY SERVICE IDEAS  

Jeff has been in contact with a community organization that works with aging citizens to provide outdoor 

clean up services at their residences.  This would be a great opportunity for our players to give back to the 

community.  We will talk more about this at the next meeting.    

APPAREL FOR 2018 

After received quotes from Solbergs, Level 10 and Craft Cochran, the decision was made to give Level 10 a try 

this year.  Kelly has started working with them to come up with new apparel designs.  

FUNDRAISERS  

Last year we provided the food for the Nixon Elementary School Carnival.  We would like to do this again.  

Alison will reach out to Nixon PTA. 

Blitz Cards are our biggest fundraiser.  Jeff McGuire mentioned offering his son’s nice used car as a prize. Cash 

is always a nice incentive for the players.  The board will start working with Adrenaline and will bring 

updates to the next meeting. 

 

NEXT MEETING IS March 7th @ 6:00 P.M. in Kennedy’s Upper IMC 

Meeting adjourned at 7:10 p.m. 


